
Notice of Completion of Tentative Assessment Roll 
 

(Pursuant to sections 506, 526 and 1526 of the Real Property Tax Law) 
 

HEARING OF COMPLAINTS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Assessor of the Town of Starkey, County of Yates, has completed the 
Tentative Assessment Roll for the current year and that a copy has been left with Candace Iszard, 
Starkey Town Clerk, at 40 Seneca Street, Dundee, NY,  
 
If you would like to discuss your new Tentative Assessment, please call and make an appointment to 
speak with the Assessor prior to May 27, 2020, at 607-243-5974 and leave a detailed message.  Or you 
can contact the Assessor at townofstarkey@stny.rr.com or the clerk at jmcdtypist@yahoo.com to 
request any information and that will be either emailed or hard copy mailed to you. 
 
All in person Assessment reviews are suspended per Governor Cuomo’s Executive Orders. 
 
The Board of Assessment Review will meet on Monday June 1st, between the hours of 4:00 pm 
until 8:00 pm, at the Town of Starkey Town hall, located at 40 Seneca Street in said Town, to hear 
and examine all complaints in relation to assessments, on written application of any person believing 
himself to be aggrieved. 
 
Dated this first day of May 2020. 
 
Anthony C. De Stephen 
Sole Appointed Assessor 
Town of Starkey 
 
Currently, the office remains closed due to the current social distancing recommendations, All 
Assessment information will be available May 1 at the following website yatescounty.org on the Real 
Property Tax Services Office page under Yates County Property Information Online. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during these uncertain times. 
 


